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Dates for your diary… 

• 18th July—Yr2 leavers 

assembly Diamond 

9:30am & 10:45am 

Pearl parents 

• 20th July—Last Day 

(Finish at 1:15pm no 

Peardrops) 

• 21st July—INSET DAY 

(no children)  

• Monday 5th Septem-

ber—First day back, 

children in school 

 

 

 ‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It was wonderful to see so many children and parents visiting the school yes-

terday at our Open Evening.  It was lovely to speak to several parents about 

their children’s fabulous end of year reports.  Please can I remind everyone to 

return the report reply slip by Monday if you haven’t done so already so we 

know that everyone has received their report. 

The FIPS team setup the hall with pre-loved uniform, raffle tickets, drinks, ice 

lollies etc and the feedback has been brilliant.  This is something we aim to do 

more frequently and I would like to thank all the parents who helped to make 

this possible.   

This week the national school results were made available.  As a school com-

munity I am delighted to say that our end of KS1 results and end of EYFS re-

sults were above the national figures.  I would like to thank the whole team for 

working tirelessly this year to provide the care and support for all our children.  

Please congratulate your children on working hard to make this possible. 

GOODBYE MRS JOHNSON & MRS WINGROVE— Next week we say good-

bye to Mrs Johnson and Mrs Wingrove.  Mrs Johnson will be leaving us after 

14 years of serving healthy lunches in the hall to take care of her granddaugh-

ter.  I know you will want to join me in wishing them both all the best in their 

next adventures. 

As the temperatures continue to rise, please remember to bring cold water bot-

tles, hats and sun cream etc into school.  For next week, although our school 

uniform (shorts and dresses) is reasonably cool, if you prefer to send your child 

to school in cooler (appropriate) clothing that is also welcomed.  We will contin-

ue to monitor the forecast and provide any updates as and when they occur, 

with a possibility of optional early picks ups. 

 

Have a super sun safe weekend. 

Best wishes,  

Amanda Reid  

Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award -  Pearl 96.21% 


